
Musique and Masque is Hosting a Reunion/Celebration!  
September 15 | 3:30pm (Miller Chapel) 

BIG CHANGES ARE IN STORE FOR MUSIQUE & MASQUE (M&M)! With 
the retirement of the current leadership and renewed energy in the Miller 
Chapel, it’s time to re-invent the theater program. But wait! Before we head 
down a new “yellow brick road,” we want to take a look back and revisit 
some wonderful memories of past shows. 

On Sunday, September 15 at 3:30pm, M&M will host a KVOM radio show 
in the Miller Chapel for company members past and present. Entertainment 
will be provided by YOU – there will be snippets of favorite musical 
numbers, a snappy narrative to tie it together, along with some fabulous 
Goerner visuals - this is a great opportunity to join some of your former 
besties on stage for a fun-filled afternoon.  

Following the entertainment, there will be a catered dinner in Fellowship 
Hall with lots of time to catch up with former stage-mates. 

Participation in the entertainment will include minimal rehearsal time - a 
dress rehearsal on Saturday, September 14 – and small group rehearsals 
during August, both in-person and/or on Zoom.  

CLICK HERE TO REGISTER AND RECEIVE ADDITIONAL 
INFORMATION. (Please respond by Wednesday, July 31) 

Feel free to contact Jean Sibley (jeanannsibley@gmail.com) with any 
questions. 

 

 

 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSe2WuVR3eFA_vu6W9DgCRx3AJEtUzqRziJcP3cXL9ZJmwvZbg/viewform
mailto:jeanannsibley@gmail.com

